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Monday, September 17, 2018

Statement from Minister Clark

The government's regional review will take a broad look at the current model, which has
been in place for almost 50 years. It's time to consider whether changes are needed to
improve municipal governance in communities where populations have grown and the
hard-earned dollars of taxpayers are being stretched.

The goal is to work together with municipal governments to give the people what they
want; local governments that are working as effectively and efficiently as possible to
support the future economic prosperity of their residents and businesses. The people of
Ontario work hard for their money, and we want to keep as much of it in their pocket as
possible while continuing the excellent level of service people have come to expect from
their municipal and provincial governments.

We look forward to discussing with our many stakeholders, including our municipal
partners, to determine what is working well in our current governance model, and what
needs to be improved.
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